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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

7th July 2017 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

It is with great pleasure that I am able to relay to you the class lists for the next academic 

year 2017 – 2018.  We are still awaiting confirmation of a few students who are joining us 

taking the Endeavour number to 30 students.  Teachers will send home before the end of 

term photographs of staff and students in each class.   

Final preparation is underway with end of year reports and we are aiming to get these to 

you on Friday 14 July. 

This week our students have enjoyed picnics out at a local park and enjoyed visiting the 

farm shop and picking strawberries.  Endeavour House had a treat this week with all 

students and staff enjoying a ‘fish supper’ together. 

For students who access Endeavour House, if you have not booked a time to meet with 

our new Head of Care, Kathryn Bryans, please do so.  Kathryn is keen to meet with you 

and hear your views on what is working and what could be improved. 

Preparations are well underway for September and we have engaged with the ‘Earth Trust’ 

this week in setting up Forest School for our students next academic year.  

 

Parents Evening 

We do hope to see as many parents as possible at parents’ evening on Tuesday 18 July.  

If you are not able to make this date, please call the office in order that we can set up an 

alternative date and time for you.  It is important that we are able to speak with all parents 

before the end of term.  
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Big Picnic 

I look forward to seeing you all at the big picnic next Tuesday.  If you have not confirmed 

your attendance, please contact us as soon as possible. 

 

To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

We Endeavour to be the best……. 

 

Best wishes 

 
Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 

 

Use your talents to help others achieve their goals. You never 

know when you might need some help yourself. 


